
Principal

Dr. T.V/.M.Cameron, 
Institute of Parasitology, 
Macdonald College.

Dear Dr. Cameron,

I have received from Mr. Eagle son 

for my approval copy of the budget submitted by 

you for inclusion in the Minutes of the last meeting 

of the Committee.

The next time you are at McGill 

tiill you please drop in to my office to see me. 

There are one or two matters on this budget that 

I wish to discuss with you.

Ever yours faithfully,

May 5, 1933.
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